
The Village of Loami needs your HELP complying with the Illinois EPA

Please fill out the information below to the best of your 
knowledge and return to the Village of Loami by April 1, 2024.

Name:_________________________________________

Service Address:________________________________________________________ 

Year service line installed, if known:__________

Service line material, circle which one applies:

Lead Pipe  Copper Pipe Galvanized Pipe Plastic Pipe  Unknown 

*Use above image to determine the line material

Return the survey in the following methods:
• Drop off at the Village office located at 602 N. Main Street in person or drop box
• Mail to Village of Loami, 602 N. Main Street, Loami, IL 62661
• Call in your survey answers to the Village office at 217-624-3111 or Water

Department Office at 217-624-5421
• Email your survey answers to loamiil@outlook.com
• Complete the online survey located at, https://www.loamiil.com/lead-line-

replacement-survey

We greatly appreciate your help. If you have any questions please 
contact, Bill Roesch at 217-624-5421 or Carissa Grider 217-624-3111. 
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